
   
 
8th March 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope this newsletter finds you well and ready for a fantastic (and dry) weekend! It's been 
an exciting week here at Chacewater Primary School here as always. 
 
As a teaching team we have been hard at work exploring ways to enhance the learning 
experiences for our children. We're thrilled to announce that all our classrooms now have 
Apple TVs up and running, paving the way for even more interactive and engaging lessons. 
Additionally, we're diving into the world of iPads to find creative ways to support teaching, 
learning, and assessment. The possibilities are endless, and we're excited to see the positive 
impact on our children. 
 
This week, we had the pleasure of welcoming Miss Tucknott to our school. She spent 
valuable time getting to know Bur Oaks, and we're delighted to have her as part of our 
team. Miss Tucknott will be back for more days this half term and I know she can’t wait to 
get started. 
 
Yesterday was a highlight as we celebrated World Book Day with gusto and I had the chance 
to pop a wig on! Our theme this year focused on the continents of the world, and 
throughout the day, we shared captivating stories from each region. From the enchanting 
tale of ‘Ada's Violin’ in South America to the heart-warming ‘A Symphony of Whales’ in Asia, 
our children embarked on a literary journey around the globe. We were delighted to be able 
to welcome so many parents and carers to join us for big reads in the hall. 
 

 
 
A gentle reminder to all parents and carers: please sign up for the upcoming parent/carer 
meetings scheduled for the week beginning March 18th. Your involvement is crucial to the 
success of your child's education. 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
 
 
Mr Hick 
 



Traffic Warning! 

It looks like there could be some heavy traffic through Chacewater this weekend. Please see 

the below.  

 
 
 

Parent/Carer Meetings 

Parent/Carer meetings with class teachers will take place in the week beginning 18th March 

and sign up forms went up this week. These are very important meetings and I would 

encourage everyone to make an appointment.  

 
 
 
 
 



Happy News 
 
This week’s Happy News. This is always good to read with and talk about with your children. 
 

 
  



From the PTA 

 

GLOW DISCO  

Weds 27th March 2024  

KS1 5-6pm - Book here Chacewater School PTA (pta-events.com) 

KS2 - 6:15-7:15pm - Book here Chacewater School PTA (pta-events.com) 

 

EASTER EGG HUNT  

Weds 3rd April 2024  

2-4pm  

EVERYONE IS WELCOME  

Book here - Chacewater School PTA (pta-events.com) 

 

PARTY KIT & CANDY FLOSS MACHINE HIRE 

Party kit only £5  

Candy Floss Machine from £30  

Contact chacewaterpta@gmail.com 

 

 

 
 

https://www.pta-events.com/chacewaterschoolpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=77416
https://www.pta-events.com/chacewaterschoolpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=77417
https://www.pta-events.com/chacewaterschoolpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=76187
mailto:chacewaterpta@gmail.com


Headlice 
 
We have headlice in school again! Please take note of the below. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Mirror – Signal - Manoeuvre 

I would like to kindly remind all parents and caregivers about the importance of 

exercising caution when driving around the school premises and entering the car 

park. 

With the hustle and bustle of drop-off and pick-up times, it's crucial that we all remain 

vigilant and mindful of our surroundings to ensure the safety of our children, staff, and 

fellow community members. 

1. **Observe Speed Limits:** Please adhere to the posted speed limits within the school 

zone and parking areas. Slower speeds help mitigate the risk of accidents and provide ample 

time to react to unexpected situations. 

2. **Be Alert and Watchful:** Keep a watchful eye for pedestrians, especially young 

children, who may be crossing the road or walking in the vicinity of the school.  

3. **Follow Traffic Rules:** Respect all traffic signs, signals, and designated parking areas. 

Avoid double parking or blocking driveways, as this can impede traffic flow and create 

hazards for others. 

4. **Mindful Parking:** When entering the school car park, please park considerately and 

avoid blocking access points. Ensure your vehicle is parked in designated areas to prevent 

congestion and facilitate a smooth flow of traffic. 

5. **Exercise Patience:** During peak drop-off and pick-up times, traffic congestion may 

occur. Exercise patience and remain courteous to fellow drivers and pedestrians.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation and commitment to the safety of our children. 

  



New Chartwells Menu 

 

 



  



 
 
 

ACORNS Ava & Samuel 

SEEDLINGS Jesse & Summer 

BUDS William & Whole Class for World 

Book Day  

YOUNG OAKS Sophia & Dylly 

BUR OAKS Sonny & Sophie  

RED OAKS Jacob & Skye 

MIGHTY OAKS Ella & Ailla 

 

 

 

 
 

Dates For Your Diary  

27.3.24 PTA Disco 

28.3.24 End of Spring Term 

15.4.24 Start of Summer Term 

24.5.24 End of half term 

3.6.24 Start of half term 

17.7.24 Leavers Disco 

23.7.24 End of Summer Term 

 
  

GOLDEN AWARD WINNERS 



 

  



 

 

  



 


